March 15, 2011 Board meeting Sleep Inn
All board members were present.  Several guests were also in attendance.
Ole called the meeting to order at 7:06pm.  Minutes from March 8, 2011 were reviewed and corrected.  Minutes approved.
Discussion held about the Wild about Wheels show.  Jim Standard from IMCA to be in attendance.
Discussion held about track equipment and the possibility of the rental of new equipment.
A viewing post for the pits to be used by track officials was discussed.
Flagging procedures and rules updates were discussed.
Discussion held about pits and the issue of cleanup was discussed.
Dirt for the track was discussed.
Discussion held about volunteers that will not be returning for the 2011 race season.  
Upgrade to the fence was discussed.
Bills were presented for payment.  All approved.
Discussion was held on the fuel issue for the 2011 race season were discussed.  The board is looking for someone that would be willing to sell fuel at the race track.
Next meeting will be March 22, 2011.  Meeting adjourned at 9:42 pm.  
